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For Immediate Release  

 

10 July 2019 

 

Voluntary Administration Process Commences for  

Bradbury Industrial Services Pty Ltd    

 

Bradbury Industrial Services Pty Ltd (Bradbury Industrial) today announced that it has appointed Trent 
Hancock of PKF Chartered Accountants as Voluntary Administrator. Bradbury Industrial has made this 
difficult but prudent decision due to solvency concerns.  

As Administrator, Mr Trent Hancock and the PKF team will be urgently working with the company to assess 
the options to move forward in its business operations.  

 

For any business enquiries, please contact: 
PKF  
Alena Khudyakova 
+61 2 8346 6000 
 
For any media enquiries, please contact: 
Justin Kirkwood 
Kirkwoods Corporate Relations 
+61 411 251 324 
 
 


